
Corpus Christi Yacht Club

2024 Changes in L'Attitudes Regatta

Amendment #1 to the Notice of Race

Trailer Parking Update

August 23, 2024

The City of Corpus Christi Marina has asked for all small trailers (such as Laser and small Opti trailers) 
parked for the regatta be left in the highlighted area pictured below. The area is behind the cones on the
north end of the L head pier. Please contact Joe Hanko with any questions at sailingdirector@ccyc.com.


